7. Ariel
@ University Center

of Samaria

Prof. Alexander Domoshnitsky
Dean of Faculty for Natural Sciences

Dear Rector of Babes-Bolyai University of Cluj-Napoca

I'd like to congratulate you on the successful participation of the students from your
University in the Eighth Internet Olympiad (Ariel-Open Round).

In this season, students from 15 countries participated in our competition, where the
problems of a very high level were proposed.

In this occasion we want to note that Super-Final Round of this season of competition
will be held in Ariel in September 11-13, 2012 and to invite your students:

Micu Tudor Adrian (Silver Medals in April and May Rounds),

Mihali Vasile (Bronze Medal in April Round),

Nechita Mihai (Silver Medal in May Round)

to take part in it.

All information can be found on our site: www.i-olymp.net

We would be very glad to see your students in Ariel and we hope that students of your
University will participate in our next season's competitions.

Best regards.
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Prof Alexander Domoshnitsky
Dean of Faculty of Natural Science
Ariel University Center of Samaria
Israel

adom@ariel.ac.il




